
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

24th March 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Year 11 Tracking 3 

You will shortly receive access to the tracking for Year 11 via the Arbor app. This will be found under the “Report Card” 

section under Student Profile. The report will consist of the following: 

Exam Grade  

Students sat mock exams in both core and option subjects in February and March 2023. The results of these exams are 

listed as grades from 9 to 1 for GCSE subjects and Level descriptors for BTEC subjects.  

Predicted Grade 

Teachers have provided a predicted grade that they believe students can achieve. This grade should be ambitious and 

reflect the current working level of the student. 

Attitude to Learning  

Grades for classwork, behaviour and home learning will be graded as before with E – Excellent, G – Good, R – Requires 

improvement and U – Unacceptable. 

Behaviour Points 

This is an aggregated score consisting of the positive points combined with the negative points received. 

Lates 

This is the number of times this term a student has been late to either AM registration or PM registration (this does not 

include lates to individual lessons although this is available on request). 

Please note that the exam grade may be higher or lower than the predicted grade. Students may have not had a 

particularly successful mock exam but are generally working at a higher level. Likewise, students may have excelled at a 

particular exam but may not be working at this level most of the time. These two possible outcomes help to explain the 

discrepancies between Exam Grades and Predicted Grades.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of the Intervention Evening that is taking place on Tuesday 28th 

March. You will have received a separate letter from Mr Seward concerning this.  

Kindest regards, 

 

Mr Tucker 

Assistant Headteacher 


